
Wednesday,
December 5, 2018



BELL SCHEDULE
WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

Block 1

8:00-9:12

Block 1

8:00-9:12
Block 1

8:00-9:12

Block 2

9:16-10:28

Block 2

9:16-10:28

Block 2

9:16-10:28

FLEX

10:28-10:57

FLEX

10:28-10:57

FLEX

10:28-10:57

Block 3

11:01-12:13

Block 3

11:01-12:13

Block 3

11:01-12:13

LUNCH

12:13-12:53

LUNCH

12:13-12:53

LUNCH

12:13-12:53

Block 4

12:57-2:09

Block 4

12:57-2:09

Block 4

12:57-2:09

Block 5

2:13-3:25

Block 5

2:13-3:25

Block 5

2:13-3:25



For those attending the dance tonight you must have:

•Winter Formal Dance Ticket
•photo ID
•doors open at 5:45 pm
•no backpacks or large purses
•There will be a coat check

WINTER FORMAL



LAN Party

There are still a few spaces available for 
the December 7th LAN Party. See Mr. 

Blake in room 300 if you are interested!



Tuesday, December 11th
3:30 in Room 207
6 Questions in 30 Minutes
Bring your calculator!

Remember! You can earn 0.1% bonus for each correct 
answer (up to 1%) that will apply to your math mark in 
either first or second semester!

MATH LEAGUE CONTEST #3



FOUND

Are you missing a cell phone 
charger??

Please come to the main office to 
claim . . . Be prepared to give a 
description.



This Photo by Unknown 
Author is licensed under 
CC BY-ND

HERITAGE WOODS 
AFTER GRAD 
FUNDRAISER

DECEMBER 9th

Port Moody 
Winter Market

https://www.flickr.com/photos/paulbrigham/8102430979/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/




We need Socks & 
Gloves!

Can be new 
or ‘gently’ used.

Please bring socks and 
gloves to help the 

homeless stay warm 
through the winter.

Donations can be made 
in the box outside the 

main office.



New Library Books – Come and 
check them out!





As students are applying for University and acceptance letters begin to arrive, it can 
be difficult to decide where to spend the next years of your life and what to expect at 
university. Lucky for us, we have some HWSS grads who have agreed to come back 
from UBC to give current Heritage students valuable insight into life at UBC, and 
university in general.

• Wednesday Dec. 5th at lunch in the library computer lab we will be hosting a 
Q&A session for all HWSS students who are interested in learning more about 
academics, clubs, and student life at UBC.

• We expect the following HWSS alumni:
• Frank Pan & Benjamin Ross: Faculty of Commerce (Sauder School of Business)
• Christopher Halim: Faculty of Applied Science (UBC Engineering)
• Ryan Kwok: Faculty of Science
• Sasha Gordeeva: Faculty of Arts 
• Alan Li: Faculty of Music 
• Shannon Song: Faculty of Kinesiology. 
• This is a great opportunity to get some insight into what it is like to be a UBC 

student. Bring your questions and speak to someone who is studying in the 
area of your interest. 



RCMP YOUTH ACADEMY

Reminder to students interested in the RCMP Youth Academy or the Fire 
Academy. Completed application packages are due to Ms. Butler no later 
than Dec. 12! You can hand them in early if they are complete.



If you are considering applying to University of 
Victoria you might want to consider one of these 
upcoming events:
Discover UVic
• Discover UVic events are open to anyone interested in undergraduate studies at UVic. 

We encourage students and their families to attend, so that they can learn more about 
life at UVic.

• Victoria: Monday, December 3, 2018
• Lower Mainland BC (Coquitlam): Tuesday, December 4, 2018
• Kelowna: Wednesday, December 5, 2018
• To learn more and to register, students can visit uvic.ca/discover.

• Explore UVic
• Registration is now open for our signature on-campus event, Explore UVic. Prospective 

students and their families will have an opportunity to visit our campus, attend a 
sample lecture, tour their faculties, participate in a student experience panel and learn 
about UVic's academic programs and support services.

• To learn more and to register, students can visit uvic.ca/explore.

https://uvic.ca/discover
https://uvic.ca/explore




Interested in $5,000? Apply to be nominated for 
the BC Excellence Scholarship. One HWSS 
student can be nominated.

• To be considered you must hand in the completed application 
package to Ms. Butler or Mrs. Martin by Feb. 01, 2019 3:30pm.

• Full criteria, rules and the application are available at: 
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-
12/support/scholarships/provincial-scholarships/bc-excellence-
scholarships

• Your application must include:
• Resume in the mandatory format
• Two reference letters, one from your community and one from your 

school
• A written statement, maximum 500 words, which must describe: 

• What led you to your most relevant community service, volunteer 
activity, and/or leadership role, and

• What you learned from this experience, and
• How this experience will benefit you in your chosen career path.

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/scholarships/provincial-scholarships/bc-excellence-scholarships


SCHULICH LEADER SCHOLARSHIP
*One student will be nominated!

Due to Mrs. Martin or Ms. Butler by:
Friday, January 11, 2019 by 3:30 pm!

For more information visit:

SchulichLeaders.com
info@uja

Info@uja.schulichleaders.com

QUESTIONS:  Please see Ms. Butler in the Career 
Center OR Ms. Martin in the Counselling Dept.

mailto:Info@uja.schulichleaders.com


The Beedie Luminaries Scholarship is a new 
scholarship for students who have faced financial 
adversity which may prevent them from attending 
post-secondary. 
To be eligible for a Beedie Luminaries Scholarship, applicants must:
- Be a Canadian citizen or permanent resident for at least three years
- Reside in the Lower Mainland 
- Be in Grade 12 
- Have applied (or plan to apply) to a BC post-secondary institution or trade school for a full-time 
program commencing no later than September 2019 (only the selected eight institutions will be 
eligible in 2018/19 UBC, SFU, Capilano University, Kwantlen Polytechnic University, Langara
College, Douglas College, BCIT and JIBC).
- Have a minimum overall grade average of 75% in their most recently completed school year
- Have faced financial adversity
- Use funding for a post-secondary institution, trade school or college
- Be endorsed by their school principal, a teacher or counsellor (required) and a community 
organization (optional). The letters of endorsement must be included with the application. 

- The deadline to apply is Feb. 15, 2019. This scholarship is worth up to 
$40,000 over a 4 year Bachelor’s degree or $15,000 for a 2 year college or 
trade diploma.

 For more information visit: https://beedieluminaries.ca/

https://beedieluminaries.ca/






Learning 
more about 

different 
cultures

Fundraising

Get more 
volunteer hours

Wednesday at Lunch
In room 219



Heritage Woods 
Christian Club

(HWCC)
Want to learn more about 

Christianity? 

Join us Fridays at lunch in 
room 215 

Everyone is Welcome!

Meet New People!









CHESS CLUB 2018
• All levels welcome! (Beginners and Seniors)
• Drop in @ lunch EVERY day to play
• Room 308 
• Compete, Play, and Learn. We might have 

a friendly tournament like last year.

Chess 
is the

art 
which

expresses 
the Science

of Logic 



Kodiak Business Club (KBC)

Compete in case 
studies against 
other schools!

Boast your 
university 

profile!

We meet 
Wednesday’s @ 

LUNCH in 
Room 301



CHESS CLUB 2018

Team tournament: HWSS vs. Terry Fox
• Date: Friday, December 14
• Time: Start 3:45 pm (It should take about 1.5 hour)
• Where: Terry Fox Secondary

• If you're interested in competing on our team against Terry Fox, please let 
Mr. Sun in Room 308 or fsun@sd43.bc.ca asap.

mailto:fsun@sd43.bc.ca


Attention All Karma 
Kodiaks!

Culture Club meets this 
Friday.

You don’t want to miss 
this…it will be awesome.

Friday, December 7th
LUNCH

Room 314
Be there!

See Mr. Moretti in the 
Science Office or Room 
314 for more information



Attention Ski/Snowboard Club Members

Want to shred at Apex Mountain?
Dates: Feb. 21-23

Sign up forms available in Room 314
See Mr. Moretti for details



Want to shred at Blackcomb?

Join the Ski & Snowboard Club

Space is becoming limited…
Dec.15 – 7 spots left     Jan. 26 – 12 spots left
Feb. 2 – 10 spots left     Mar. 9 – 15 spots left



SKI & SNOWBOARD CLUBSKI & SNOWBOARD 
CLUB

SIGN UP IN ROOM 314

FIRST TRIP: 
DECEMBER 15TH





Start your day in a 
relaxing way. Come to 
Room 231 Monday to 

Friday  from 8:30 –
9:15

Coffee! Tea! Food!
Come listen to music 
and relax before class





Are you a dog lover? An opportunity has come up 
for a student that would be able to take a lab 
cross dog for a walk in the morning before school. 
The dates are Dec 7-14 with the weekend being 
optional. Area is Forest Parkway, Port Moody. 

• There could be opportunities for more dog walking in the future, both before 
and after school. 

• If this sounds like something you would like to do please see 
Ms. Butler in the Career Center to get contact information.



Are you looking for a fun one day volunteer activity?

The Annual Ugly Christmas Sweater Dash is looking for 
volunteers to help with: 
• Set up, Registration, Bag Check, Take down, Course Marshal, 

Water Station and Finishers Festival. This event cannot happen 
without wonderful volunteers such as yourself. Join us at 10am 
on Dec 8th in Port Moody, for an event full of smiles, laughs and 
ugly sweaters.

• To register visit: 
https://raceroster.com/events/2018/20609/the-original-
ugly-christmas-sweater-dash/volunteer

https://raceroster.com/events/2018/20609/the-original-ugly-christmas-sweater-dash/volunteer


Attention Grads of 2019!

"I'd like to thank the 
sidewalk for keeping 
me off the streets!"

Kody Ack
Yearbook 2019 needs 

you to submit your 
baby photo, grad 

message, and grad 
survey votes by 

December 22nd, 2018!

Go to the internal 
portal > resources > 

yearbook

To submit!



Attention all Grade 9, 10, and 11 Kodiaks:

Please check the spelling of 
your name from the lists 
posted on the wall outside 
room 300. If your name is 
misspelled, please email us 
at:

HWSSYearbook@gmail.com
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